
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 
Battery World and Remote King garage remotes 

Garage remotes with ‘Remote King’ or ‘Battery World’ branding. 

See table below for affected part numbers. Part numbers can be 
found on the front or back of the remote or on the packaging.  

Dates sold: 22 June 2022 – 7 September 2023 

 
 

Affected part numbers 
BW-RCG10  RK-RCG10 BW-RCM07  RK-RCM07 RAK04 
BW-RCM12  RK-RCM12 BW-RCM21 RK-RCM21 RCG10P 
BW-RL303  RK-RL303 BW-RL434 RK-RL434 RCM25 
BW-RMDB01B  RK-RMDB01B BW-RME99B  RK-RME99B RHC02 
BW-RMH17 RK-RMH17 BW-RSL02  RK-RSL02 RMDB02  
 

 

 

Why the product is recalled: The product does not comply with the mandatory 
standards for products containing button/coin batteries. The button/coin batteries 
are not adequately secured and are accessible by young children. The product 
does not include the required warning information. 

Hazard: Risk of choking, severe internal burn injuries or death to young children if 
they gain access to the button/coin batteries and swallow them or place them 
inside their body. Severe or fatal injuries can happen in 2 hours or less. 
Consumers may be unaware that the product contains button batteries. 

 

Stop using the product immediately. 

Return the affected product to any Battery World store for a full refund or a 
replacement remote. 

 

For more information contact Battery World by phone 1300 882 159 (8:00 am to 
5:00 pm), Monday to Friday or email admin@batteryworld.net.au 

 

Purchased from: Battery World 

PRA 2023/19966 

https://www.productsafety.gov.au/product-safety-laws/safety-standards-bans/mandatory-standards/button-and-coin-batteries
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